
 
 

VSL KEILOR DOWNS 

 

The VSL Keilor Down Centre is keen to further develop our Vietnamese program and increase 

our numbers here at VSL Keilor Downs Centre. Below are the positions which will be vacant 

and we will be in need of 2 Vietnamese teachers as of Term 2, 2018 and beginning of 2019. 

1) Year 8 to 11 class: This is a position which will be offered as a contract from 21/7/2018 

to the 24/11/2018. The class consists of: eight Year 8 and 9 students, no Year 10 

students, 1 First Language student and 3 Second Language students. The teacher we 

are looking for must be knowledgeable with First and Second Language teaching at 

VCE Year 11 (Or at least with VCE in general) and teach a multilevel class. All program 

summaries prepared by previous teachers can be provided to the teacher to assist in 

developing/amending his/her program summaries for the future. Our experienced VCE 

teacher Khanh Dao will assist the successful applicant with their transition/preparation 

for the VCE year 11 students program and Steven Dinh (our experienced Foundation to 

Year 10 level teacher) will assist with Year 8 to 9 program summary.  

 

2) Year Foundation to 3 class teacher: will be commencing as of February 2019 till the end 

of the year.  

Contact details: 

Sadik Cagdas 

Area Manager 

West 2: Keilor Downs, Creekside K-9 (Caroline Springs), Taylors Lakes & Gisborne College 

Centres. 

Tel: 03 9364 3201 Fax: 9364 4069 


